
Dear colleagues 

 

Thank you very much for your interests and collaboration to our workshop. As you know, 

the big earthquake hit the north-east part of Japan. It was the first day of the workshop and 

all of remaining program had to be cancelled. 

Fortunately, all of the participants were safe and accompanied together. One of the purposes, 

coming to know and to learn each other was attained by this movement. We promised to 

continue this activity in the occasion of ELKIN2012 next year.   

We are appreciating those who had sent us warm and kind words. Thank you very much and 

please do not worry. We are already recovered. 

 

Yasuhisa Adachi 


